
  ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED ZOOM GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

February 09, 2021 

 Call to order by President Mark Cohen at 1:05 p.m.   

 Pledge of Allegiance was led by Dick Hench. 

 Reverend Andy Kadzban gave the Invocation.   

 Treasurer’s report – Jeff Mohn reported that AU has $24,000 in the bank.  Currently 266 

members have paid their 2021 dues and 46 members have yet to pay.  Jeff will 

distribute a list of names to be called by board members to determine if they will pay 

the 2021 dues. 

 President Cohen wished that all members were well and that people are getting the 

Covid19 vaccinations.  He reported that we are trying to plan a physical event as soon as 

possible.  He talked about the testing of a hybrid meeting, where a physical meeting 

would be combined with a Zoom session. 

 John Caikowski reviewed the status of Trips and Tours.  Hopefully we will be able to plan 

an event for late summer or early fall.  He asked that members should consider joining 

Trips and Tours since its current membership is decreasing.   

 Club information – Walt Widmer reported about the Discussion Group.  Ray Catangay 

mentioned that the History Club will meet at 10:00am on Feb. 25.  Jack Yurasek said that 

the Science Club will meet on Tuesday at 10:30.  The subject will be the Hubble 

telescope. 

 Mark Cohen reported that we may possibly be able to have a “rebirth” luncheon at The 

Indian Trails.  Tentatively scheduled for June 8.  Subject to all virus rules.  The fall 

breakfast is scheduled for October 12.  He mentioned the continued AU interaction with 

the YMCA.  And that we are trying to get back to a new normal. 

 Douglas Cooper introduced Curt Springstead of the AARP Speakers Bureau.  Curt spoke 

about Cyber Security.  He covered various topics such as, scams and frauds, online risk 

factors (passwords), usage of a password vault, phishing. Updating systems and Wifi 

systems and protections.  Curt mentioned that AARP has a website that is available for 

information.  AARP.org/fraudwatchnetwork.  He also told us about the AARP hotline 

availability for concerns and information – 1-877-908-3360.   

- Curt’s presentation was extremely well received and it was followed by a Question & 

Answer session. 

 The attendance was 66 members. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 2:30. 

 

Respectfully submitted; 

David Voehl, Secretary 

 



 

 

 

 


